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YEAR 5 LEARNING

Year 5 have a clear vision for the type learners that we strive to be this year.

Students and teachers have worked together to create a display for our Year 5 Mission Statement,
which now hangs on the wall in the centre of D block.

The Mission Statement reads, “We are passionate and purposeful learners, who are creative and
curious about the world around us.”

We are excited about the opportunities we will have in Term 2 to realise this vision in all our
learning activities.

Mr Peter Butchatsky
Junior School Teacher - Stage 3
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